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PURPOSE:   
The City of High Point Streets Division annually resurfaces streets with in-house crews as funds are available.  
Resurfacing was performed on Daveler Drive.  A segment of the street resides within the city limits while the 
remaining segment outside of the city limits is maintained by the NC Department of Transportation (NCDOT).  
A Construction Maintenance Agreement was drafted by the NCDOT granting the city permission to resurface 
and receive payment for resurfacing the NCDOT segment of Daveler Drive.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
Daveler Drive is a short dead end street.  A small segment of the street (~ 105’) resides outside of the city limits 
and is maintained by the NCDOT.  City staff notified the NCDOT of their intent to resurface the city segment 
of Daveler.  City and NCDOT staff agreed that city staff should resurface all of Daveler Drive and the NCDOT 
would pay the City for resurfacing the NCDOT segment.   The Construction Maintenance Agreement will allow 
the city to invoice the NCDOT for the actual cost for resurfacing the NCDOT segment.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
The receipt of payment for the work performed will reimburse the Streets Division resurfacing budget.  The 
total requested amount will be $4,212.83. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of this Construction Maintenance Contract and requests 
that Council authorize the appropriate City Official to execute all necessary documents.    
 
 












